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Appeal for the House of Smayusta

1 May 2012

The Nuxalk House of Smayusta in Bella Coola is in bad shape and has been 
condemned as unsafe. We would like to preserve the building and its contents so 
that it can continue to function as an educational centre for traditional knowledge. 
This would include preserving the legacy of Chief Qwatsinas and provide a secure 
depository for his writings and other archives relating to the Nuxalk Hereditary 
Chiefs. Please contact Gail Moody (wife of Chief Nuqwlqwliyu) for any further 
information about the effort to raise funds for this important project. 
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